
 

Monday 19th November 2018 

Christmas Art Competition 

After a very successful Christmas scene competition last year, we are very excited to be 

holding a Christmas art competition this year. Your challenge is to design a piece of 

Christmas artwork. You can use lots of different materials, for example, paint, collage or 

pencil drawing. It can be 2D or 3D. There is no limit to how creative you can be! You could 

create a tree decoration, a 3D sculpture, a card or anything you can think of. 

There will be a KS1 and a KS2 winner who will receive a prize. One entry per class will 

receive a smaller prize. All entries will receive a certificate. 

Please return your artwork to your child’s class teacher by Friday 7th December 2018. 

Remember: 

- Make sure your name and class are clearly labelled. 

- Designs can include winter themes as well as Christmas. 

- You can use any materials. 

 

Here are a few ideas to help you. 

          

 

Good luck! 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Jeylan Shaw 

(Art Co-ordinator) 


